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HIGHLIGHTS AND 
ACCOMPLISHMENTS OF THE PAST YEAR 

AT WAYPOINT

Waypoint's year-end report is an opportunity to celebrate

accomplishments of the past year and offer a heartfelt thank you to


staff and volunteers, as well as the many partners, donors and

community members dedicated to reducing stigma associated with


mental illness and improving treatment and care.

After more than 35 years of dedicated service to the

healthcare sector, Waypoint Centre for Mental Health

Care’s President and CEO Carol Lambie has

announced her retirement for June 2022. 

Please RSVP to

rstamant@waypointcentre.ca




Zoom details will be provided 
to attendees on June 9, 2022

 

THE HONOURABLE CAROLYN BENNETT
CANADA'S MINISTER OF MENTAL HEALTH 

AND ADDICTIONS AND ASSOCIATE 
MINISTER OF HEALTH 

 CELEBRATING THE RETIREMENT OF CAROL LAMBIE

AFTER 35  YEARS OF DEDICATED SERVICE 

TO THE HEALTHCARE SECTOR

Special guest speaker the Hon. Carolyn Bennett joins

Waypoint's Annual Report to the Community to share the

current landscape of mental health and addictions in Canada

and the realities brought on by the COVID pandemic.

Minister Bennett previously served as

Minister of Crown-Indigenous Relations,

Minister of Indigenous and Northern

Affairs, and Minister of State for Public

Health. Prior to her election in 1997 in the

Toronto-St. Paul’s riding, Minister Bennett

was a family physician and an Assistant

Professor in the Department of Family and

Community Medicine at the University of

Toronto. In 2003, she received the first-

ever Champion of Mental Health Award

from the Canadian Alliance on Mental

Illness and Mental Health. Hon. Carolyn Bennett Carol Lambie

Please join us in thanking Carol

for all that she’s done, and

extending well wishes to her

upon retirement. If you have a

message of congratulations for

Carol, please send it to 

rstamant@waypointcentre.ca

prior to June 10th.

Donations welcome in lieu of

gifts.


